
Middletown Springs Planning Commission 

Approved Minutes of Special Meeting 

August 17, 2016 

 

Members present: Tom Hurcomb, Hilary Solomon and John Arsenault. 

Call to order: 4:10 PM 

 

Agenda Approval: Approved as presented.  

 

1) The Commission discussed the possibility of applying for a Municipal Planning Grant to 

be used to pay the Regional Planning Commission for their help in drafting the new town 

plan.  Hilary reported that she had discussed this with Ed Bove at RRPC and he didn’t 

feel it would be necessary.  It was therefore decided that we wouldn’t seek such a grant at 

this time. 

 

2) The Commission worked on finalizing the questions to be asked on the townwide survey 

to be used as input for drafting the new town plan.  Most of the sections were completed.  

John will type them up for presentation to Mary Lamson at RRPC. 

 

3) Next meeting date: September 12, 2016, 4:00 p.m. 

 

4) Adjournment: 6:00 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John E. Arsenault, Secretary 


